CFPA Hosts Vigil for
A Peaceful Election

The Princeton-based
Coalition for Peace Action
(CFPA) is holding a Vigil for
a Peaceful Election from
4:30-5:30 p.m. on Monday,
November 4 — the eve of the
November 5 election. The
vigil will be at Tiger Park in
the front of Palmer Square,
across Nassau Street from
Nassau Presbyterian Church,
located at 61 Nassau Street.

Signs with the theme of
the vigil will be available for
attendees to hold during the
first half hour, when it will still
be daylight. The second part
will turn into a candlelight
vigil. Attendees are urged to
bring their own candles. CFPA
will provide a limited number
of battery powered candles.

The purpose of the vigil

is to express solidarity in7
opposition to any violenceg
during Election Day or in the E
aftermath. The vigil will also £

express opposition to large°
acts of violence against a &

peaceful transfer of power like:
that of January 6, 2021.

The Rev. Robert Moore
executive director of CFPA, d
said “The most sacred rlght =
of American citizens is voting =
in our democratic elections. *
Many people of good will are =
deeply anxious about potential E
violence during the process ¢
and aftermath of this election. E
It is important to come;
together to be in solidarity S
against any such violence. @
There is no place for violence &
in any part of this election.” g

For further mformatlonm
and/or to RSVP, v1snt~

peacecoalition.org.
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